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 I, Nathan Binns of  do not in any shape, form or way support this
bill to be accepted for the extension of the covid bill till the 30th April 2022 as it’s unconstitutional and affects
the lives of every day peoples freedom, lively hood, mental state and wellbeing. The facts not being told in the
media, the scare mongering, the blatant abuse of power by these snap lockdowns by our premier are a joke.
Killing small businesses that have struggled to stay afloat after the last 12 months, increase in domestic
violence, theft/break and enter increases, jobless rates that will follow as well and the fact it plunges the
economy further into the black. Pushing a vaccine onto people that had more side effects/deaths than it does
benefits. Pretty much telling people THEY HAVE to get it and bullying people into getting it with lies, forcing
people to wear masks that are useless,unless clean shaven and individually face fitted they are useless.It’s time
the government listened to the people of the state who pay taxes and who’s right it is to vote, and to have a say
in what is voted on since it’s our state as well. I hope this doesn’t fall on deaf ears and is counted in this process
against this bill. If there are any questions I can be reached on  and willing to answer any questions.

Kind regards
Nathan Binns
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